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● Current conditions create congestion and unsafe 
conditions on Brookdale Drive.

● Traffic continues to grow on Brookdale Drive, creating 
access issues.

● This condition is caused by increase of families driving 
children to and from school following the pandemic. 

● Impacts morning arrival and afternoon dismissal time, 
during school year (170 days).
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● A solution is to reverse bus traffic and parent drop-off 
locations.

● No cost to the district and dramatically improves 
safety.

● Manage all traffic waiting in line on Monroe School 
property, minimize impact to public streets.

● Control bus traffic to the front entrance area of the 
school, 7 busses daily.
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● New bus loop, auxiliary staff parking and 
access road.

● 26 staff parking spaces, reducing 
neighborhood parking by staff.

● New playground and ballfield improvements.

SITE IMPROVEMENTS IN 2019



● Parent and guardians at Monroe were notified of 
this meeting/issue using school communication 
methods.

● Direct mail notice to 500 neighbors for awareness 
and an invitation to this meeting.

● Information posted on the Monroe website.  
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Greg Cole
Chief operations officer
greg.cole@ahschools.us

THANK YOU
Jeff Holstein
City of Brooklyn Park transportation engineer
jeff.holstein@brooklynpark.org
763-493-8102

Monroe Elementary is an elementary school in the Anoka-Hennepin School District.

Please provide feedback


